
The Growing Adani Dominance in Indian Aviation and Shipping

Airports and Ports Owned / 
Operated / Managed by Adani 
Group

Airports

Jaipur International Airport
(Won bid for Upgrade and
Operate) 

Sardar Vallabhbhai Patel
International Airport (Won bid
for Upgrade and Operate)

Chaudhary Charan Singh
International Airport (Won bid
for Upgrade and Operate)

Mangaluru International
Airport by Adani Airports (Won
bid for Upgrade and Operate)

Lokpriya Gopinath Bordoloi
International Airport (Won bid
for Upgrade and Operate)

Trivandrum International
Airport (Won bid for Upgrade
and Operate)

Mumbai International Airport
Limited (Currently holds 24%,
planning to increase it to 74%)

Seaports

Mundra Port OHC

Tuna

Port of Dahej

Ennore

Dhamra Port

Adani Kattupalli Port Private
Limited

Adani Hazira Port Pvt. Ltd

Adani Vizag Coal Terminal

AMPTPL, Adani, Goa

Gangavaram Port ( To acquire
additional 58.1% stake totaling
to 89.6%)

Adani Vizhinjam International
Transhipment Terminal


